
Dear 2025-2026 auxiliary, 

 

I am so excited for you to start this upcoming journey, enjoy every moment of it. Come with 

an open mind, and friendly attitude, and a love for learning and you will thrive here. This 

program is a once in a life opportunity, and so just embrace it for that.  

 

CEIP Al-Ándalus is a dream of a school to work at. The kids embraced me with hugs and a 

sign as soon as I walked through the door, and the staff were extremely kind and welcoming. 

The bilingual coordinator, Blanca Nieto, is supportive, caring, and all around an amazing 

human. When I was dealing with a family emergency at home, she was extremely 

understanding and caring, and helped me in more ways than one. She is one of the best 

coordinators you could get. 

 

As for the school environment, it is fun and exciting. Some of my favorite memories are 

celebrating holidays, field trips, and just playing with them at recess. One day in particular, it 

was a sunny, beautiful Friday and I was playing basketball with the 5th graders. Some 

teachers decided to bring out a speaker and started playing KAROL G. The kids were 

dancing and singing and it was all around a super fun day.  

 

I learned so much by being here, and had a wonderful experience with this school. I am very 

sad to leave, but I know that what I got was truly special. You are going to love it here, just 

embrace the journey. 

 

Best, 

Emily Moore 

emilyymoore12@gmail.com 


